
Plan now 
Preserve our Future   

Contact the Church Office  
705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 

or yearly $250 to find out how call the office 

705-445-3841 

or e-mail allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 

Pin $5 

 

 bakertilly 
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All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday October 27
th

, 2024 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Anne Hersh; Shannon Hill; Amy Hoang 

In our Diocesan we pray for Huronia 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Scottish Episcopal Church  
  

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Bob Teeter, Sandra 

Girdle, Mary Ratensperger, Bev Baxter, Paul Reid, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene 

McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Sean, Dorothy, Nancy, Katy, Terry, Ann Pope, 

Martha.  

 

 

 

Services 
Wednesday October 30

th
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Thursday October 31
st
 – 2pm – Holy Communion 

All Souls Service Saturday November 2
nd

 – 7pm – Holy Communion  

Sunday November 3
rd

 – 9:30am – Holy Communion 

 

Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood
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Events 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Oct 31
st
 – 

8am  

 CO3 – Thurs Oct 31
st
, Nov 7

th
, 14

th
, 

21
st
, 28

th
 - 10am  

 Choir Practice – Thurs Oct 31
st
, Nov 

7
th

, 14
th

, 21
st
, 28

th
 – 7pm  

 Book Study – Thurs Nov 7
th

, 21
st
, 

Dec 5
th

, 19
th

 – 2pm – 3:30pm 

Community Friendship  Dinner - 

Wed Nov 13
th

 - 5pm  

 Women’s Group – Wed Nov 20
th

 – 

7:15pm 

 

 

Forward Day by Day November, 

December and January are available for 

pick up at the church office. A donation 

towards the cost would be appreciated.  

 

 

Daylight Saving Time ends on Sunday, 

November 3, 2024, at 2am. On Saturday 

night, clocks are set back 1 hour (i.e., 

gaining one hour) to “fall back.” Sunrise 

and sunset will be about 1 hour earlier on 

November 3, 2024, than the day before. 

There will be more light in the morning. 

 

 

Calendars have Arrived 

Calendars are $6 each limited availability 

on a first come first serve basis. Contact 

the church office to make arrangements 

for payment and pick up. 

  

 

 

Our New Food Pantry - Donations can 

be left in the containers by the church 

doors.  

Donation Items for Winter 

Individual Oatmeal packages 

Single serve cereal boxes 

Pasta or rice side dishes such as Sidekicks 

Granola bars Crackers 

Canned tuna or sardines packed in oil 

with pull-top rings 

Dry soup noodles Hot chocolate packages 

Kraft Dinner Peanut butter 

Cookies, Candy bars, Chips 

Single serve tea or coffee 

Miscellaneous items such hand warmers, 

masks, hand sanitizer, gloves or hats 

Note: Please do not put items in the Little 

Food Pantries with water content that 

could freeze and compromise packaging 

or quality of item if they freeze and thaw. 

These items will be removed for food 

safety reasons. 

 

 



From Reverend Michael Peterson 

Saturday, October 26th, at 10am, 

weather permitting, we will have a leaf 

raking party to tidy up the church and 

rectory grounds.  Bring your leaf rake and 

some leaf bags, and stay warm with hot 

chocolate and snacks. 

 

We will be moving to a rota system of 

coffee hour hosts, who will be 

responsible for setting out tea and coffee 

and providing some snacks, in a similar 

way to how we volunteer to host the 

Après Ski socials during the winter.  If 

you would like to contribute, please speak 

to Fr. Michael or to one of the wardens. 

Signup sheet is posted in the Parish Hall. 

 

Book Study:  Revelations of Divine 

Love by Julian of Norwich 

It's not too late to join 

our fall book study, on 

an important work of 

Christian devotion by 

Julian of Norwich, a 

beloved woman writer 

of the fourteenth 

century whose work 

has survived and still 

inspires. 
 

We will be meeting on 

Thursdays from 2-

3:30pm on November 

7th and 21st, and 

December 5th and 19th.   We may have a 

wrap-up session in mid January. 
 

Please speak to Fr Michael or email him 

at madpadre@gmail.com  for more 

information. 

Messy Church for Children and 

(Grand) Parents - You're invited to the 

next Messy Church, at Prince of Peace, 

Old Mosely Road, Wasaga Beach, on 

Saturday 2 November from 4 to 6pm. 
 

There will be some Advent-themed 

activities, as well as getting the Advent-

themed church float ready for the Wasaga 

Beach Santa parade. 
 

You are also welcome to ride on the float 

for the parade, which is on Saturday, 23 

November, and usually runs from 5-7pm.    

It's all a great opportunity for fun, 

learning, and a shared meal. 
 

Please let Val Beasley know if you are 

interested or if you have questions - 

vbeasley@rogers.com  

 

All are welcome to register for these 

November workshops offered through the 

Season of Spiritual Renewal program of 

our Diocese.  The sessions run from 1pm 

to 2pm and are free.  You will need an 

internet connection - we may try to 

organize a watch party at All Saints. 
 

Nov. 6: Christian Meditation and the 

Jesus Prayer 
 

Nov. 14: Silence, Stillness, Simplicity: 

An Introduction to Leading Christian 

Meditation 
 

Nov. 21: Equipping Parents as Spiritual 

Nurturers 
 

You can register for these online at 

https://www.toronto.anglican.ca/diocesan

-life/season-of-spiritual-renewal/season-

of-spiritual-renewal-workshops/ 
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